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Dear Parents, 

During this third week of advent, our students experienced joy as they continue to prepare 

to celebrate Christmas and the coming of Christ.  It’s during these faith-filled seasons that 

I feel blessed to be at a Catholic school where our children freely express their faith 

through their artwork, writing, music and daily activities.  It is a joy-filled environment to 

learn, socialize, build friendships and strengthen community. 

On Thursday, December 22, both campuses will gather at 10:30am at St. Andrew Church 

to participate in our Christmas Program.  The second grade students will act out the 

Christmas story and the eighth graders will lead us in music.  It is a beautiful way to cele-

brate as a school as we head into the Christmas break.  We are looking forward to wel-

coming everyone to this beautiful and holy celebration. 

This Week’s Happenings: 

• Thank you to the PTG for sponsoring the Christmas Shop at our South Campus.     

Our older students enjoyed shopping for treasures for their family and friends.  It was 

another successful event thanks to our dedicated parents. 

• The tuition schedule for the 23-24 school year was released on Wednesday. Please 

see the information in this Wrap. 

• We received a special message from Archbishop Vigneron thanking our faculty and 

staff for their commitment to Catholic education.  In the letter, our staff was granted an 

additional day off for rest and family time.  We will determine this date when we return 

from Christmas Break and add it to our calendar.  Please see the letter in this Wrap. 

• The PlayStation Five auction will be held on Sunday, December 18 from noon until 

4pm. This auction item kicks off the fundraising for the Benefit Evening.  Tickets are 

on sale for the February 11 event.  

• Please mark your calendars for the State of the School address which will take place 

in-person on Monday, February 13 at 6pm. We will be sharing the details of the five-

year strategic plan and sharing the goals in place for the future of our school. 

• We are asking for your prayers for Mr. Kevin Walker, one of our Durham bus drivers, 

who passed away on Monday.  Mr. Kevin was a delightful man with a positive spirit 

who was loved by the students.  A memorial service will be held in January.  We’ll 

keep you posted.   

Once again, let us thank God for the many blessings in our lives.  Be sure to check out the 

December Mission Moments that are shared in this issue. 

Yours in Christ, 

Mr. Myers 

Principal 

https://hfrs2022playstation5.ggo.bid/bidding/package-browse
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Looking Ahead: 
Sunday, December 18 

Fourth Sunday of Advent 

12:00pm PlayStation Auction 

Wednesday, December 21 

6:00pm Band Concert                                        Cafeteria (SC) 

Thursday, December 22 

All students (Y5-8) report to North Campus 

10:30am Christmas Program                             St. Andrew Church 

Christmas Break begins at conclusion of program. 

Monday, January 9 

Classes Resume 

 

Announcements:  

If your student(s) will be absent for an extended Christmas break, please let the school office know. 

Please leave a message on the Absence line if there is no answer. Thank you.  

 

Hot Lunch Ordering for February opens January 1st at 8:00am  

Ordering will close on January 7th at noon.  

No late orders can be accepted.  

 

LAST DAY to register for Holy Family’s Ski & Snowboard club! The link expires at midnight. If you 

have any questions, please email melissademski@gmail.com  

See you on the slopes!  

 

The 4th Grade FIRST LEGO League (FLL) Robotics team, Wildcat Bots, wrapped up the season by compet-
ing at the Michigan State Championship on Sunday near Lansing.  Our rookie team ranked #27 out 
of 48 teams. The majority of the teams in the competition are returning teams. 
  
The Wildcat Bots met at the school multiple times a week throughout the season. They worked very 
hard for over 14 weeks. The kids learned a slew of skills including robot design and building, pro-
gramming, strategizing, the engineering process, problem solving, teamwork, presenting, and even 
working under pressure. In addition, as part of the program, they designed, built, and shared a solu-
tion where solar panels are used to charge robots. 
  
The season included participation in the Bishop Foley Qualifier Tournament in November where the 
team placed 6th out of 21 teams, won First Place in Robot Design Award, and advanced to the 
State Championship. 
 
The Wildcat Bots are coached by Leonard Babajan and Gary Ruff (Gary is a Holy Family grandpar-
ent!) with mentors Stacey Ruff and Norbert Wroblewski. 
Congratulations to our youngest robotics team at Holy Family! 

https://pineknobskischool.theonlysky.com/ecomm3/addon-group/view/33830a9c?flow=Memberships 

https://pineknobskischool.theonlysky.com/ecomm3/addon-group/view/33830a9c?flow=Memberships


Jesus Christ is the Reason for Holy Family Regional School 

 
North Campus – Grades Y5 & K-3 

1240 Inglewood Avenue 
Rochester, Michigan 48307 

Telephone: 248-656-1234 Fax: 248-656-3494 

South Campus – Grades 4-8 
2633 John R Road 

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48307 
Telephone: 248-299-3798 Fax: 248-299-3843 

Accredited by the Michigan Association of Non-public Schools 

December 13, 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach the culmination of 2022 and head into 2023, our Finance Council has been 
diligently working on the financial budget for the 2023-2024 school year, along with the tuition 
rate schedule. 
 
With operational costs on the rise, it continues to prove a difficult task to balance the budget 
while also staying true to our mission of making Catholic Education accessible and affordable to 
our community.  It is crucial to note that the cost of education and operational costs at HFRS are 
not balanced simply through tuition income.  Rather, it is a shared responsibility of competitive 
operational costs, affordable tuition rates, successful fundraising, and charitable donations. 
 
As such, in our recent December meeting, The School Advisory Council reviewed and approved 
the new tuition schedule for the 2023-2024 school year.   
 
The following table outlines the current and new tuition rate schedule: 
 

 Current Year 23-24 School Year 10 mon. 

 Tuition Total Tuition  Total  

1st Child 7,600 7,600 8,000 8,000 800 

2nd Child 6,600 14,200 7,000 15,000 1,500 

3rd Child 5,000 19,200 5,000 20,000 2,000 

4th Child 1,000 20,200 1,000 21,000 2,100 

Out of Parish 9,100 9,100 9,600 9,600 960 

 
 
In summary, the In-Parish rate for 1 or 2 children has increased by $400.00 per child, per year.  
The rate for additional children (In-Parish) has not changed and remains discounted.  The cost 
for Out of Parish children has increased by $500.00 per child, per year.  
 
We are beyond thankful, and blessed, for the continual commitment of our parents and 
benefactors throughout the years.   Whether through fundraising efforts or promotion of our Holy 
Family School; it allows us to continue our robust programs, maintain an outstanding faculty and 
staff, and continue offering affordable tuition and discounts to families with multiple enrolled 
children.   
 
 
 

Holy Family Regional School 



Jesus Christ is the Reason for Holy Family Regional School 

This is an exciting time at Holy Family as we continue to grow and develop as a family and 
community.  We are a faith-filled community that is guided by the Holy Spirit and committed to 
following God’s plan.  Our faith in Jesus Christ, the education of our children, and our financial 
stability and perpetuity is a community obligation.   
 
Your continued contribution of time, talents, and treasures provides both for today and into the 
future.  On behalf of the School Advisory Council, the administration, faculty and staff, we 
extend to our families a heartfelt and sincere thank you for the countless blessings.   
 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
 
Mr. Jon Myers       Tony Haddad 
Principal       President – SAC 
 
 
 
 

“I have no greater joy than to hear that my children are walking in the truth” 
– 3 John 1:4 

 



This Week in our Faith
News from Campus Ministry

This very act of humility and his choice to die on the 
cross is cause for bowed knees and lifted hands. I know 
the busyness of the season can cause time to fly and 
before we know it, the holiday has passed, and we have 
forgotten to celebrate why we are celebrating it in the 
first place. But don’t get sidetracked—get perspective. 
Choose reverence and give honor where honor is due. 
Take time this holiday season to celebrate the true 
meaning of Christmas by glorifying the One who gave it 
all. A child was born in humble circumstances and his 
sacrificial death reflected the same, however, both were 
significant for humanity. Without the death of Christ, 
salvation isn’t possible. So, without His birth, neither is it 
possible. Jesus coming to Earth that night changed 
everything and it’s a moment we should celebrate with 
all our hearts.

My hope for you and your family is that you think of 
Jesus first at Christmas and then celebrate and 
celebrate well. I pray your read scripture together and 
go to church, get on your knees and thank our Lord for 
the gift of life, for the gift of forgiveness and for being 
invited to be part of His Kingdom.  Eat great food, drink 
eggnog and punch, give and receive gifts with a humble 
heart but just put Jesus first.  
Peace in our Lord Jesus Christ, 
Kim Myers, Campus Minister 

Upcoming Events and Mass Leadership
● December 22- 10:30 AM (All School) Christmas 

Prayer Service. St. Andrew. 
● January 12- 9:00 AM Mass (South Campus) St. Mary 

of the Hills. Leadership: Mrs. Lewinski
● January 13- 9:00 AM Mass (North Campus) St. 

Andrew Leadership: Mrs. Withrow

The Meaning of Christmas 
The following are words from a writer named 
Brittany Rust, I felt she did a great job 
describing what Christmas really is. 

The Bible is full of Scripture pointing directly to 
the One who would save mankind from their 
sins. When Isaiah described the coming of our 
Savior, he spoke of a child, but this child would 
grow and establish a Kingdom of 
righteousness forevermore. When we 
celebrate Christmas, we are celebrating the 
moment in history when prophecy was fulfilled. 
God came to be with us. 
His birth is significant because of His death. 
For thirty-three years Jesus lived a life free 
from sin so that He could be the perfect 
sacrificial lamb for the atonement of our sins. 
On Calvary, Christ paid the price and 
overcame death so that we could have victory 
over sin and condemnation. So, when that 
precious baby was born and placed in the 
manger, it wasn’t just another birth. It was the 
beginning of God’s redemptive plan for 
humanity. An act He didn’t have to take part in 
but He chose to out of love. 

“In your relationships with one another, have 
the same mindset as Christ Jesus: Who, being 
in very nature God, did not consider equality 
with God something to be used to his own 
advantage; rather, he made himself nothing by 
taking the very nature of a servant, being 
made in human likeness. And being found in 
appearance as a man, he humbled himself by 
becoming obedient to death—even death on a 
cross! Therefore God exalted him to the 
highest place and gave him the name that is 
above every name, that at the name of Jesus 
every knee should bow, in heaven and on 
earth and under the earth, and every tongue 
acknowledge that Jesus Christ is Lord, to the 
glory of God the Father.” Philippians 
2:5-11 (NIV) 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/philippians/passage/?q=philippians+2:5-11
https://www.biblestudytools.com/philippians/passage/?q=philippians+2:5-11


Coming Up in our Family of Parishes
● December 17- The Nativity Presented by the 

Youth Group. 6:00PM St. Andrew Church 
● December 17- Men’s Prayer Group 8:00AM St. 

Irenaeus Parish Hall 
● December 20- Taize Prayer Service. 7:00PM 

Chapel St. Mary of the Hills. 
● December 22- Eucharistic Adoration 

12:00PM-6:00PM St. Mary of the Hills Chapel

Catholic Trivia 
Do you know the The word Christmas literally means Christ’s Mass.  The word Christ comes from 
the Greek word Christos meaning anointed. Did you know that Xmas is not the attempt to remove 
Jesus?  The “X” is the Greek abbreviation for Christ. The word Mass comes from the Latin word 
missa meaning has been sent, which is what we are after Mass, sent out to the world to proclaim 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  

Did you know that the HFRS 
website has a prayer button 
where families can submit 
prayer intentions? These 
intentions are brought to the 
Altar during our School Mass so 
that they can be prayed over. To 
submit an intention Click Here 
We would love to pray with you. 

Christmas Mass Times 
in our Family of Parishes 

St. Andrew
Christmas Eve: 4:00 PM, 7:00 PM, 11:00 PM 
Christmas Day: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 PM 

St. Irenaeus 
Christmas Eve: 4:00 PM, 6:30 PM, 10:00 PM 
Christmas Day: 9:45 AM, 11:30 AM 

St. Mary of the Hills 
Christmas Eve: 4:00 PM, 6:00PM, 10:00PM
Christmas Day: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM 

Faith Enrichment Opportunities
 in the New Year

- Women’s Bible Study Wisdom & 
Untold Blessings Tuesdays 
following 9:00 AM Mass St. Mary 
of the Hills 

- Women of Grace Study January 
12-April 27 6:30 PM St. Irenaeus 

- Genesis to Jesus Study January 
12 7:00PM via Zoom St. Andrew

https://www.holyfam.org/prayer-requests.cfm#detailid_430196


Mission Moments 

December 12, 2022 

Religious and Spiritual Formation 

• The elf has been visiting the first-grade classrooms each morning with a kindness note 

attached to him. Each day the children have been working on spreading kindness and 

holiday cheer to everyone they meet. The elf has encouraged the children to show 

kindness by telling someone why they are special to them, show kindness by giving three 

specific compliments, show kindness by letting someone go ahead of them in line or 

offering someone a seat at the rug.   

• The seventh-grade students have been using Visio Divina with sacred artwork to reflect 

and write advent prayers.  While reflecting on the Annunciation to Zachariah, one 

student wrote the following prayer: 
Dear Jesus, this Advent please help me become more committed to the sacrifices I want to 

make this year. Help me find something to give up that will be worthy to your great 

sacrifice.  

Academic Excellence 

• The seventh graders took a cross curriculum field trip highlighting art and Spanish. 

They visited the Detroit Institute of Arts to see the Van Gogh in America exhibition. 

The students were very lucky to have this opportunity as it isn’t a permanent exhibit. 

Students enjoyed seeing the Diego Rivera mural and exploring the museum. 

Following the DIA the students took a lunch break at an authentic Mexican 

restaurant in Mexican town. It was a true cultural art and Spanish experience in the 

heart of Detroit.  

 

 

 



• In art class, Ms. Ervin’s students in first through third grade worked together to make 

a vibrant piece of art for everyone to enjoy. The students created an awesome mural 

which was inspired by a book called “Maybe Something Beautiful.” The children 

learned about the artist, what a mural is and that as a community they can create 

something beyond their wildest dreams! 

 

 

 

• Some of our students spent November in rehearsals for professional theatre productions 

in the area.  A few performed as ballerinas in the Macomb Ballet Company’s five 

performances of The Nutcracker and one is appearing as Martha Cratchit in Oakland 

University’s performance of A Christmas Carol.  The seventh graders had the opportunity 

to see their classmate when they attended a performance at Oakland University.  The 

students have been reading a Christmas Carol in literature class. 

Service to Others 

• Our Brownie Girl Scout troops bought items for, assembled, and delivered gift baskets to 

elderly residents through OPC in Rochester.  The girls were greeted with smiles and 

happy tears.  One recipient stated, “you will never know what a true blessing this is for 

us! Thank you.” 

• Students from our National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) served dinner to homeless 

residents at MCREST the night before Thanksgiving. Residents were so grateful to have a 

group of smiling faces to spend the evening with them. Many residents shared life 

lessons and advice with our students. This experience changed hearts as our students 

learned not to pity homeless people but to recognize their dignity as human beings. 

They also recognized how we can all use a helping hand and to look for Jesus in these 

experiences.  

• Our teachers provide service outside of the classroom as well. Mrs. Diane Hofsess helped 

pack trucks with donated Christmas presents at the Oakland County International 

Airport. The airport’s Operation Good Cheer program sends 20,000 gifts to 7,000 

children in foster care throughout Michigan. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Benefit Evening - February 11, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

OVER 260 Tickets have been sold, don’t miss out, purchase 

your tickets today! 

 

TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW. Come celebrate with our school community 
at the Palazzo Grande. Purchase your tickets HERE 

 

Sponsorships are still available for the event If you would like to be 
a sponsor, please click HERE. 

 
 

SEATING - Tables of 10 - Please email seating requests to 
schmitz.jennifer@holyfam.org, we will do our best to honor all requests. 

 
 

Interested in Donating a Product or Service Please fill out THIS 
FORM and one of our committee members will be in contact with you to discuss

 
 

$126,605 

https://holyfam.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/2023BenefitEvening/PurchaseTickets/tabid/1336073/Default.aspx
https://holyfam.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/2023BenefitEvening/PurchaseSponsorships/tabid/1336072/Default.aspx
mailto:schmitz.jennifer@holyfam.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uc-3Bmg7wLytm4JBd-P0y-Y-PNwxEtJE_CYBE_uHN4A/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uc-3Bmg7wLytm4JBd-P0y-Y-PNwxEtJE_CYBE_uHN4A/edit


 

 
 

 

Benefit Evening Details 
 
 

Why: Major School Fundraiser & Parent Fellowship 
When: Saturday, February 11, 2023 

Where: The Palazzo Grande, Shelby Township 
Attire: Dressy Cocktail 

Begins: 6:00 pm - Cocktails and Hors d'oeuvres 
6:50 pm - Welcome and Blessing 
7:00 pm - Plated Dinner Service  

 Premium Open Bar-Entire Evening 
Live Auction: 8:00 pm - must be at the event to participate 
Entertainment: 8:30 pm - Live Band (Your Generation) and 

Dancing 

Silent Auction Closes: 10:00 pm  
 
        Last Year’s Funds Raised Went to 
  Upgrade School Security & Operating Expenses 

 
Exclusive Jewelry & Bourbon Event Raffles 

 
Complimentary Valet 

 
Complimentary Shuttle - If you are a guest at the Cambria hotel.  

 
**Just by purchasing tickets to the event you are already donating to the school** 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 
Benefit Evening DESSERT BAR IS DONATED BY: 

 

 
 

 

Detroit's Royal Sweets 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B E N E F I T E V E N I N G 
 
 

 

THANK     YOU   TO   OUR BENEFIT   EVENING   SPONSORS! 

GARDEN OF GIVING SPONSORSHIPS 
 

CENTERPIECE SPONSOR  
Aflac & PROV 

ENTERTAINMENT SPONSOR 
Simbol Auto Glass 

PREMIUM BAR SPONSOR 
MBM Check Cashing 

VALET SPONSOR 
Shelby Pediatric Associates 

PADDLE SPONSOR 
Phoenix Heating & Air Conditioning 

STAFF APPRECIATION SPONSOR 
T-Tech Solutions 

PHOTO BOOTH SPONSOR 
Legend Motors  

HORS D’OEUVRES SPONSOR 
PK Contracting 

FRIENDS OF HFRS BUSINESS SPONSORSHIPS 

DIAMOND SPONSORS 
Mario Kiezi 

Rochester Beauty Bar  

GOLD SPONSORS 
Bishop Foley Catholic 

Detroiter Bar 
Drake Enterprises 
Lance Industries 

 

SILVER SPONSORS 
Brother Rice 

Dierker & Kavanaugh, P.C. 
Pilot Property Group 

 
BRONZE SPONSORS 
Alex Ramos Family  

Austin Catholic 
Gallo Companies 



 

**PlayStation 5** 

One-Day Online Auction! 

 

The Benefit Evening is kicking off with our first auction item. Just in 

time for Christmas. Need a gift? Having trouble finding the PlayStation 

5 that your child wants? Look no further, we have an auction for you! 

                      Generously Donated by the Garofalo Family 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

When: Sunday, December 18 

Bidding Opens: 1:00 pm 

Bidding Closes: 4:00 pm 

The winner will be announced on Facebook Live on Monday, December 19th 

during the 12 days of Christmas 

*Option not to have your child’s name announced live 

 

Click Below to Register & Bid 
https://hfrs2022playstation5.ggo.bid 

https://hfrs2022playstation5.ggo.bid/


SocIAL ScENE Host FoRM 
 

 

What are Social Scene Parties? The Social Scene consists of a variety of parties for adults, children, and/or families 

intended to promote a sense of community. One or more families volunteer to host/donate a party. Tickets to the 

parties are purchased through the online Silent Auction, and 100% of the money raised through ticket sales is 

donated to the school, and the guests enjoy the parties! Grade-level parties are open to everyone in the grade and 

are a great way for children to meet new friends. Adult parties are usually themed and are a way for new and old 

friends to connect. 

 

Family Party Ideas – Halloween party, Jimmy Johns Baseball Field party, movie night, mother/daughter tea party, 

Escape Room party, father/son football or basketball tournament, bowling party, and a cooking party 

 

Adult Party Ideas – ugly sweater party, Punchbowl Social, sushi & sake party, Painting with a Twist, Kentucky Derby 

party, mani & mimosa, happy hour party, grade level cocktail party, cooking party, Rochester Pedal Ride party, and 

spa day 

 

Kids Party Ideas – Robot Garage, Pump It Up, Airtime, The HUB in Auburn Hills, Painted Pot party, bowling parties, and 

movie screenings 
 

If you are interested in donating a Social Scene, please feel free to contact our Acquisitions Team Members 
with any questions: 

Domenica DiNello (ddinello@vanguardregroup.com) 

Matt Floore (matt.floore@lancetools.com) 

Please complete the form and return it to either the North or South Campus front office. 

 

Name of Party: _____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Description:_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

No. of Guests: ____________________________ Tentative Date of Party: _________________________________________________ 

Hosts/Co-Hosts: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Ticket Price: _______________ 

   

 

mailto:matt.floore@lancetools.com


Merry Christmas!

Wishing you all a healthy and happy 
holiday season. Jolly scoop to follow…


Staff Appreciation - Dec

“12 Days of Christmas” concluded this week. If 
you missed the live stream, here’s a recap: Mr. 
Myers (in a jingly Santa hat) sprinted down the 
halls delivering gifts to the staff, while the kids 
acted like they won the Super Bowl. A-Ma-Zing. 
Congrats to all the recipients and to our 
fabulous A team (Carmen Brigulio, Nora Daut, 
Rachel DiMambro, Stephanie Estrellas) for 
jingle-bell rocking it! See attached letter…


The fun didn’t end there. This week we also had 
our honorary elf, Claudia Morreale, deliver 
Christmas cheer to the administrative and 
support staff at both campuses. Santa would be 
proud!
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Meeting


1/10 - 9:15 am  - North Campus
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https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/events.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Christmas Gift Shop


South Campus - Dec 14th-16th


The Christmas Gift Shop “wrapped” up this 
week. (See what we did there?) Thank you to 
Jessica Cossette, Michelle Smith, Meghan Tafel 
and Rebecca Turner for leading South Campus.


Ornament Sale

Dec 16th-18th Only


If you missed an opportunity to order the HFRS 
blue ornament in the Christmas shop, you are 
in luck! For a limited time you may purchase 
the $10 ornament using this this link. The sale 
opens today at 4 pm and closes on Sunday!


Mother/Son Event

Sun, Jan 22nd


Registration for the Mother/Son Event is now 
OPEN. What could be better than spending the 
day with Mom? Spending it with all your 
buddies too! You’ll have an option to reserve 
bowling lanes (8 to a lane) so start planning 
now. For anyone who’s feeling left out (we’re 
looking at you, dads) volunteer opportunities 
are still available. Sign up here to volunteer or 
donate raffle items to this action-packed day. 


Retail Fundraisers

Amazon Smile, Box Tops, Kroger, RaiseRight


Toyology Spotlight


Turn Christmas gift buying into fundraising 
dollars for HFRS. See attached flyer for more info. 
It’s so easy!


Used Uniform Sale

Wed, Jan 25th - South Campus


Does your child’s uniform look like it could fit 
your elf now? We’re not judging, but you may 
want to save the date for our Used Uniform 
Sale. More info to come.


Talent Show

Thur, Feb 16th


Lights…Camera…Action! Our annual talent 
show is BACK. Auditions will be held Feb 1st 
and 2nd so get your act together. All talents 
welcome. More info to come.


Join the PTG Board!

Our PTG Executive Board is looking for a 
Treasurer and Vice President to join our team. 
Ideal candidates are assertive, organized and 
have strong leadership skills. Contact us to 
request an application. Applications will be 
accepted until January 6th.
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PTG Executive Board


Presidents:                                    

Lauren Kochenderfer


Kristen Baradihi  


Vice Presidents:                                     

Jamie Corsetti 


Christina Scollin 


  Secretary: 

Christina Matway                              


Treasurer:                                                   

Julie Gagliardi

“Teamwork makes the DREAM work.”

https://www.holyfam.org/editoruploads/files/PTG/2022%20-%202023/HFRS%20blue%20ornament.jpg
https://www.holyfam.org/editoruploads/files/PTG/2022%20-%202023/HFRS%20blue%20ornament.jpg
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/SMm8mwlD
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/WtRa0Max
http://www.apple.com
http://www.apple.com
https://4.files.edl.io/658e/12/05/18/145527-f367d90c-6ba7-4f0c-9bd2-f3e72118d081.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/bdd0/10/13/21/214248-b3e61bb3-ebbb-4aed-976a-a90190ec9f92.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/f319/12/01/21/200948-77413b9c-d8c9-489f-967f-9bc5e425dff6.pdf
https://www.shopwithscrip.com
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Holy Family Regional School PTG

Mother/Son Bowling


Date: January 22, 2023


Location: Escape in Troy


Cost: $29 per person

Price Includes bowling, one game of laser tag, 2 slices of pizza and 
unlimited soda! The arcade is an additional cost so plan to bring 
money, if your son wants to play there.


Time: 11:00am – 1:00pm or 1:30pm – 3:30pm

New! There are 2 time slots this year to allow more people to 
participate. Simply select the time slot you want to attend!              
(Please note: each time slot will be limited to 240 people.)

Look for a lane assignment request link, emailed the week of the event.


Register HERE


Volunteer/Donate HERE


Questions? 

Email Joanna Collins, joannarcollins@yahoo.com,


or Kristen Faure, klfaure@gmail.com. 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/WtRa0Max
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084ca9ac2aa4fa7-ptg2023
mailto:joannaRCollins@yahoo.com
mailto:KLFaure@gmail.com


12 
DAYS 

Thank you! 
HFRS staff is enjoying 12 merry and bright 

days with gifts, treats, and lots of Christmas 

cheer...thanks to the generous donations  
of our HFRS families. 

Thank you for your support, showing our  

HFRS staff just how much they are loved. 

Merry Christmas! 



L
KICKBACK 

PROGRAM 

When you shop at Toyology 
and mention HFRS at checkout... 

Metro Detroit's Modern Toy Shopping Experience 

WEST BLOOMFIELD 
6389 Orchard Lake Road 
West Bloomfield, MI 48322
(248) 562-7524

BLOOMFIELD HILLS 
6558 Telegraph Road 

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48301
(248) 579-5110 

ROYAL OAK 
Downtown Royal Oak 

119 South Main Street 
Royal Oak, MI 48067 

(248) 268-1412

ToyologyToys.com I DISCOVER US © @ @ @ 

Cannot be combined with any other offers.



WILDCATS VS. EVERYONE 

ATHLETIC  NEWS FOR THE WEEK  

IT’S GAME TIME 

 

Wishing you and your families a very  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!   

Friday, December 16th @ HOME 
5:30 pm: Girls 5/6 #1 - 6th vs. St. Hugo #1 
6:35 pm:  Boys 5/6 #2 - 5th St. Hugo #2 
7:40 pm:  Boys 7/8 #3 - 8th vs. St. Patrick WL 
#3 
 
Saturday, December 17th @ HOME: 
8:00 am: Boys 5/6 #6 - 5th vs. Shrine #4 
9:05 am: Girls 5/6 #2 - 5th vs. St. Hugo #2 
10:10 am: Boys 5/6 #5 - 6th vs. St. Michaels 
11:15 am: Boys 5/6 #4 - 5th vs. St. Hugo #3 
12:20 pm: Boys 5/6 #3 - 6th vs. St. Regis #3 
1:25 pm: Girls 7/8 #1 vs. St. Hugo #1  
2:30 pm: Boys 5/6 #1 - 6th vs. St. Hugo #1 
3:35 pm: Boys 7/8 #4 - 7th vs. Everest #4 
4:40 pm: Boys 7/8 #2 - 7th vs. St. Hugo #2 
5:45 pm: Boys 7/8 #1 - 8th vs. St. Hugo #1 

 

BASKETBALL 

GAMES 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED! 

**ATTENTION – URGENT NEED** 

We are urgently in need of several  

volunteers at our games in order to 

have a successful running of all things 

involved. Please take a look at the sign 

up and consider volunteering your 

time.  

We truly appreciate all of your help and 

hope you consider volunteering at our 

upcoming home games in the coming 

weeks, many hands make light work! 

 

2022-2023 Winter Sports Volunteers Link 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084ca9ac2aa4fa7-202220232


Contest rules 

• The school name must be included 

• This year’s school theme must be included 

• The school year (2022-2023) must be included 

• Hard copy drawing must be submitted on plain white (no lines), 
8.5 x 11 paper—portrait orientation 

• Please keep a border of 1/2 inch to ensure that nothing is cut 
off (coloring can go to the edges, but designs may get cut off) 

• Submit to either school office to Mrs. Fernandez by  

   January 15, 2023. 

 

 

Help Us Design Our Yearbook Cover! 
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